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28th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that, following the various Government announcements about the new 
Omicron variant, the DFE have announced that all staff, students and visitors to school need to wear a 
face covering in communal areas. 
 
I apologise for the short notice, but this information has only come through this evening.  Please ensure 
that your child has a clean face covering to wear in school as from tomorrow if possible, and at the latest 
by Tuesday. 
 
We will continue to monitor the Covid situation carefully, and let you know if we need to make any 
further amendments to our way of doing things. In the meantime, can I please remind you to keep your 
child off school if he or she displays any Covid related symptoms such as a cough, temperature, change 
to smell / taste, sore throat and/or runny nose, and take a PCR test to check. 
 
All students should continue to take 2 lateral flow tests per week where possible. 
 
Many thanks for your support in this matter. 
 
With my very best wishes, 
 

 

Mrs M Pye  
Headteacher 
 
 


